
 

October 15, 2014 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli 
 
File no. EB-2014-0134 
 
Please find attached the response of the Greater Toronto Chapter of the Canada Green Building 
Council to the Ontario Energy Board’s proposed new natural gas Demand Side Management policy 
framework. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions regarding our submission. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Hazel Farley 
Executive Director 
Greater Toronto Chapter – Canada Green Building Council 
207 Queen’s Quay West, Suite 615, 
Toronto, Ontario M5J 1A7 
 
Tel: 416-598-5397 


